G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

August 16, 2005 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chair, Liz Tabb, with the following members present:  Bonnie Ford, Angela Isaacs, Lisa Jaggers, Bill Larrington, Liz Tabb, and Bill Wooldridge.

ORDER #FY06-794 – APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Bill Wooldridge motioned to approve the minutes for July 19, 2005 (Regular Meeting, 3:00 p.m.).  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Josh Johnson, PE teacher, was in attendance.

Mrs. Tabb welcomed new council member – Mr. Bill Larrington, parent representative.
Further discussion was held on revising policy 09.01, assignment of instructional and non-instructional staff.  Mr. Bill Wooldridge provided council members with a handout from Susan Weston.  Mrs. Tabb asked council members to compare the information from Ms. Weston to the existing policy before revising the current policy.

Further discussion was held on creating a student wellness policy.  Mrs. Tabb told council members she would like to fill the .5 PE position in order to create a more distinct policy.  Suggestion was also made to contact other schools for copies of their wellness policies.

Mrs. Tabb informed council members that Dawn Yates had been hired as a preschool assistant.

NEW BUSINESS 

Mrs. Tabb told council members she had attended an ESS meeting at central office.  The ESS department indicated that they want schools to have more flexibility within the program.  Mrs. Tabb also said that Mrs. Buckles was checking on salaries for two full time ESS assistants.

ORDER #FY06-795 – ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Bill Wooldridge motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Lisa Jaggers seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

